Save with the stack of waiting Bills.

WISCONSIN LEGISLATURE



P.O. Box 7882 • Madison, WI 53707-7882

September 21, 1999

Representative Gene Hahn Co-Chairman Joint Survey Committee on Tax Exemptions 15 West STATE CAPITOL

Dear Co-Chairman Hahn: Dene

We are writing today to request that you schedule a public hearing on Assembly Bill 405, relating to exempting local governments from the motor vehicle fuel tax.

Assembly Bill 405 was recently referred to your committee for review. As you look at the various proposals before the Joint Survey Committee on Tax Exemptions, we would appreciate it if you would consider including AB 405 in your upcoming public hearing agenda.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

LEE MEYERHOFER State Representative 5th Assembly District

ANTHONY J. STASKUNAS

State Representative 15th Assembly District

cc: Co-Chairman Russell Decker